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REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS


             
             RFQ # GHURA-03-22-2018-CAP
                     


    This AD is paid with HUD Funds by GHURA

Guam Housing and Urban Renewal Authority (GHURA) is soliciting for proposals from a firm or individuals engaged in lead-based paint activities with USEPA certified inspectors to conduct  lead-based testing of various developments.  
Interested firms may obtain copies of the RFQ at the GHURA main Office. Original and three copies of proposals containing Qualification Statements will be accepted until 4:00PM. (Guam Standard Time) Friday, April 26, 2018 at the GHURA Main Office, Sinajana, Guam.

GHURA hereby notifies all firms that it will affirmatively insure that in any contract entered into pursuant to this advertisement, small business enterprises will be afforded full opportunity to submit proposals and will not be discriminated against on grounds of race, color, religion, gender, or disability, or national origin.

GHURA reserves the right to reject any or all proposals.

This project is subject to the conditions under Section 3 of the Housing and Urban Development Act of 1968,12 U.S.C.1701u. For additional information, please contact Albert Santos at alsantos1@ghura.org.  
 



GHURA is an EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER


                                                                      Michael J. Duenas

                                                                      Executive Director

          GHURA does not discriminate against persons with disabilities.

          The Chief Planner has been designated as Section 504 Coordinator.

          The Coordinator can be contacted at the about address and telephone numbers.


